
May 15, 2024

PUBLIC NOTICE

The Fountain County Election Board will hold a public meeting on Friday May 17, 2024 at 1:00 p.m.

in the Clerk’s office. This meeting will address any provisional ballots cast in the primary election that

was held on May 7, 2024, finalizing the election results, and any other miscellaneous business

Patty Smith
Patty Smith, Clerk

Fountain Circuit Court


